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City Council Vacancy

From vickee95010@aol.com <vickee95010@aol.com>
Date Tue 1/7/2025 12:46 PM
To  City Council <citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us>

To Whom It May Concern:

In light of Yvette Brooks resignation from the Capitola City Council, we believe the most logical
and cost-effective decision would be to appoint Margaux Keiser to complete the remainder of

Yvette Brook's term.
Margaux is already highly knowledgeable about the workings of the City Council, and her
dedication, intelligence, and commitment would continue to serve the best interests of the

people of Capitola.

We are confident that Margaux would be a valuable asset to both the Council and the
community.

Sincerely,

Vicki & Armando Rubalcaba
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